
Subject: Re: a dll usage failure
Posted by Mindtraveller on Tue, 28 Apr 2009 08:57:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It is generally not recommended to use any non-POD types as parameters to DLL functions
because it causes many potential problems (please google more information about them). Try to
use (const char *) argument instead of std::string as well as use "simple" (POD) types instead of
classes/structures as parameters.
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